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From: ifgs@aol.com [mailto;ifgs@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 5:00 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: NOPE to the Pipeline 

Reference: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 
I am a resident of Pleasant Ridge, and cannot believe, and will not support, a major natural gas 

pipeline going through our neighborhood. This neighborhood, and others like it, spend years debating 
whether to tear down several houses for a parking lot. The scale of the proposed pipeline is completely 
unsuitable for residential areas. The potential natural disaster, probably not right away but at some point 
down the road, could be huge. 

Technological advances should provide some other way of accomplishing the same ends, without such 
a massive risk. 
Sincerely, 
Janice Gott 
6161 Grand Vista Ave. 
Cincinnati Ohio 45213 
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